
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Wednesday, 14 July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As a result of my conversations with Public Health Haringey, and the Head of Pendarren 

House, we have decided that we can plan for the Pendarren trip to take place next week, 

starting Tuesday, 20th July.  We are optimistic that the trip will take place, but can’t 

guarantee this due to the nature of having to deal with cases on a day to day basis. 

 

All other arrangements will remain the same . Kelli Arnold will be writing to you on Friday 

to support parents/carers, of children attending, to make their final preparations.  

 

If your child has tested positive to the PCR test you have arranged in the last couple of 

days, your child will not be able to attend the trip, as they will be required to isolate for 

10 full days following their positive result. In this instance, a full refund can be arranged 

for any money paid from our office.  

 

Children not attending Pendarren, who have tested negative, are able to attend school 

next Tuesday, at the usual time. There will be a range of fun, ‘final week of school’, 

activities arranged for them.  

 

We are exploring some options which might allow all year 6 children to gather and 

perform their special assembly, but we are unable to guarantee that this will happen at 

this stage.  

 

We will keep you up-to-date with any further changes. I thank you for your cooperation 

and patience during this challenging period.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 
 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


